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Dear Parent or Carer 

 

Consent for Photography and Images of Children 

 

During your child’s life at Holy Family RC Primary School we may wish to take photographs of activities 

that involve your child.  The photographs may be used for displays, publications and on our website or 

social media by us or organisations to which we are affiliated, for example, the Diocese of Hexham & 

Newcastle, the Bishop Hogarth Catholic Education Trust or by local newspapers.  

 

Photography or filming will only take place with the permission of the Head Teacher/Principal and under 

appropriate supervision.  When filming or photography is carried out by the news media, children will only 

be named if there is a particular reason to do so (e.g. they have won a prize), and home addresses will never 

be given out. Additional consent may be required for this. Images that might cause embarrassment or 

distress will not be used nor will images be associated with material on issues that are sensitive. 

 

Before taking any photographs of your child, we need your permission.  Please answer the questions 

overleaf and sign and date the form. You can ask to see images of your child held by the establishment.  

This consent will remain valid for the time that your child attends this school/college.  

 

You may withdraw your consent at any time. If you would like to withdraw your consent please submit your 

request in writing to the Data Protection Officer at the following address: 

 

Mr J Kenshole 

Bishop Hogarth Catholic Education Trust 

The Headlands 

Darlington  

DL11 EE    

 

Email: jkenshole@carmel.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Weatherall 

Head Teacher 


